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Child Care -   

 

The Child Care Center will kick off the new school year with one new full-time staff & two part-time 

staff. We will still need to hire two more-part time staff members. Currently I am configuring the 

number of openings that will be available for enrollment. To date we have ten children attending, but 

have fifteen enrolled. We look forward to our new home located in the Annex building. It will take some 

time to get all the kinks worked out and adjust to the new changes.  I trust that the returning staff will 

have no problems adapting and making this a smooth process for children and parents. I will have 

pictures next month of our new location.  

 

The staff will be doing some major child care trainings within the first couple of months in order to meet 

the state licensing requirements as well as prepare the new staff with the proper learning strategies to use 

on young children. 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


